
 November 12, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear GCE Friend, 
 
 This is an exciting letter for me to write. It regards your friend and mine, Dr. Hugo 
Gomez. 
 
 As I will explain later, Dr. Hugo and his staff need our prayers and help. But first, please 
allow me to share a little about Dr. Hugo including some recent events. 
 
 As you may know, Dr. Hugo is a Christian Guatemalan physician who is Chief Executive 
Officer (CEO) of Global CHE Enterprises (GCE). Hugo and his wife, Miriam, are the proud 
parents of four grown children—Hugo Junior, Mario, Gabriel, and Christa—with praise to God, 
all love and serve Jesus Christ! 
 
 After completing medical school in Guatemala City, Dr. Hugo began his medical practice 
in western Guatemala. Through a memorable and life-changing clinic event involving a young 
child who mistakenly was given Milk of Magnesia instead of milk by her mother, Dr. Hugo 
became convinced that the Lord was calling him to become a medical missionary to the remote 
and forgotten tribal peoples who are the “poorest of the poor.” 
 
 Then through circumstances only God could arrange, Dr. Hugo met and joined the 
missionary staff of Medical Ambassadors International, serving with this fine ministry for 24 
years!  
 
 In 2009, Dr. Hugo became the CEO of Global CHE Enterprises. Global CHE Enterprises 
has 31 paid national staff working in eight Central American countries (Mexico, Honduras, El 
Salvador, Belize, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, Panama, and Guatemala) and focuses on reaching the 
forgotten and “poorest of the poor” tribal peoples. 
 
 What have been some of the results? Over the years, Dr. Hugo and his staff have planted 
32 churches. Just last year, five (5) new churches were planted, 834 people came to Christ, and 
11 water wells were drilled in rural and remote villages! Obviously, as villagers become 
healthier spiritually and physically, they reach out to surrounding villages...the “ripple” effect. 

Mike Douglas 
Board Chair 

Hugo Gomez, M.D.
Chief Executive Officer



 As you might know, Dr. Hugo and his eight-country staff lead and oversee hundreds of national 
volunteers. In addition, each year they receive and facilitate 15-20 short-term teams serving throughout 
the region. You may have been on one or more of these teams?

 Earlier in this letter I said that Dr. Hugo Gomez and his staff need our prayers and help. Please 
allow me to explain.

 e total operating budget for all of this ministry is about $20,000 per month. At this point, there 
is an urgent shortfall of about $8,500 per month!

       e more experienced national staff member receives about $900 per month. Most staff receive less!

 Would you please bring this pressing need before our Lord in earnest prayer? In addition, would 
you also please consider joining Dr. Hugo’s/staff ’s support team? Perhaps you would commit to $25 a 
month? Or perhaps $100 a month? Or perhaps more?

 We also realize you may not be able to pledge a regular amount of support at this time. If not, 
would you please consider a most generous single gi by year-end?

 Whatever God leads you to do financially, please consider being a part of the prayer team. Dr. Hugo 
and his staff need your prayers and encouragement.

 May we hear from you by December 31? I am thanking you in advance for your prayerful reply.

       God Bless You,

       
       Mike Douglas, Board Chair
       Global CHE Enterprises

PS    Please use the enclosed reply sheet and envelope to express your prayerful decision by December 31.   
Two families have pledged a combined $20,000 as a match for first-time donor gis (mail or online) 
received by December 31, 2015. ank you again for your love of and iendship for the Gomezes and their 
staff.
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Support for Dr. Hugo and Miriam Gomez

[Please reply by December 31, 2015]

REGULAR SUPPORT OCCASIONAL SUPPORT

I/We will be supporting this ministry in the amount of: I/We cannot make a regular commitment now, 
but enclosed is a special love gift at this time: 

This amount will be sent:

q Monthly

q Every other month

q Quarterly

q Yearly

q $50

q $25

q $100

q $___________

q $50

q $100

q $250

q $500

q $___________

q $250

ONLINE

Please print clearly:

Name

Address

City State Zip

Email 

Phone (                          ) 

ank you very much for your reply by December 31, 2015! 

2861 E Camellia Drive  
Gilbert, AZ 85296

www.globalche.org/donate

(Credit/Debit accepted)

MAIL ONLINEPlease use the enclosed envelope to mail a check 
OR 

you may donate online.

PRAYER SUPPORT

q I/We will be praying for this ministry need of $8,500/month.

q I/We cannot support this ministry at this time, but count on me/us for regular prayer support.

Please write any personal message you have for Dr. Hugo and Miriam:

(and the national staff )

Two families have pledged a combined $20,000 as a match for all first-time donor 
 gifts (mail or online) received by December 31, 2015.


